
Polish Garden takes shape 
 
Green Team volunteers were at work over the weekend in the Polish 
Church Memorial Garden, at Manor Road, fitting it out with furniture to 
enable village residents to enjoy the new recreational area.    
 
Four wooden planters and two simple benches (photo), funded by the 
parish council, were installed by Pete and Sally Woolhouse together with 
Alexa and Matt Duckworth-Briggs, who converted the flatpack kits into 
furniture.  Compost and plants (Hebe ‘Marjorie’) were provided by the 
Woolhouses.  The benches have been secured to the ground.   
 
Also helping with the work were Anna Szczeponek, Eileen ..., Jon and 
Lizzie Steward. 
 
Other features funded by the parish council are now in place in the 
Polish Garden:  a second 6-seater picnic table and a 3-seater bench seat.  
Some native trees were also planted in the garden at the weekend.  An 
information board will be installed later.  
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